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<MSG>REQUEST UNDER VERMONT FOIA LAW 

 

March 31, 2015 

 

 

Office of Vermont Gov. Peter Shumlin 

109 State Street 

Montpelier, VT 05609-1001 

 

 

Dear Gov. Shumlin: 

 

Under the Vermont Public Records Law, §315 et seq., I am requesting an  

opportunity to obtain copies of public records created by written exchanges  

between and among your office, the office of Gov. Peter Shumlin, and anyone  

utilizing a "whitehouse.gov" email address containing the search terms "DHS,"  

"immigration reform," and "executive actions." 

 

The time frame for which I am seeking the records is November 1, 2014 to  

March 31, 2015. 

 

If there are any fees for searching or copying these records, please inform  

me if the cost will exceed $25.00. However, I would also like to request a  

waiver of all fees in that the disclosure of the requested information is in  

the public interest and will contribute significantly to the public’s  

understanding of the Amicus Curiae brief signed by 14 state attorneys general  

and the District of Columbia urging the U.S. District Court for the Southern  

District of Texas to lift its temporary injunction on Obama's declared  

executive actions on November 20, 2014 entailing "immigration reform." 



 

http://www.ag.ny.gov/pdfs/TexasvUSAmicus.pdf 

 

I am a member of the news media and this request is related to news gathering  

purposes. The documents are not being sought for commercial purposes. 

 

The law requires a response to this request within 2 days, or within 10 days  

for extraordinary circumstances. If you expect a significant delay in  

fulfilling this request, please contact me as to when I might expect copies.  

I can accept electronic delivery for your convenience. 

 

If you deny any or all of this request, please cite each specific exemption  

you feel justifies the refusal to release the information and notify me of  

the appeal procedures available to me under the law. 

 

Thank you for considering my request. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Sharon Rondeau, Editor 

The Post & Email 

P.O. Box 195 

Stafford Springs, CT 06076 

www.thepostemail.com 

editor@thepostemail.com 

Phone/Fax: 203-987-7948 

</MSG> 

</APP> 

 

 

 
 


